
 
 

 

 

Warsaw, November 2010  

 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am glad to invite you to the 2nd International Congress of Young Scientists and Students organized 

by the International Center of Hearing and Speech of the Institute of Physiology and Pathology  

of Hearing. The Congress will be held on 22nd of June 2011 and will precede the 10th European 

Federation of Audiology Societies Congress (EFAS).  

The goal of this Congress is to promote works, achievements and activities of scientific circles, 

research teams and individual research. Therefore, I encourage you to submit your papers  

to be presented during the Congress.  

 

This time the topics will be related to the senses organs – otorhinolaryngology and audiology, 

including physiology, pathology, otology, psychology, speech therapy, education, phoniatrics, 

acoustics, psycho-acoustics, biophysics, radiology and technology. The program of the Congress  

will include presentations of students’ papers and Window Approach Workshop – the live 

transmission from the operating theatre, presenting new methods and technical solutions  

in the auditory implants surgeries.  

 

I strongly hope you will stay with us for the following days to participate in the 10th European 

Federation of Audiology Societies Congress. This is an exceptional opportunity to see the newest 

achievements and meet the scientists from other countries of Europe and overseas.  

The opportunity you cannot miss!    

We look forward to seeing you in June 2011 in Warsaw!  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Prof. Henryk Skarżyński, M.D., Ph.D. 

President of the EFAS 2011 

 

 


